
CONGRATULATIONS TO BILL TERRY! 

Congratulations to William (Bill) Terry who today was awarded the Lieutenant - Governor’s Ontario 

Heritage Award for over twenty-five years of dedication to the preservation of Norfolk County's 

heritage. 

 His work on behalf of the United Empire Loyalists, the Norfolk Historical Society, the Ontario 

Genealogical Society, and a host of other projects into which he poured his passion for heritage and 

culture was recognized today with a live online ceremony, where he was honoured for his 

contributions by The Honourable Elizabeth Dowdeswell.  The NHS was proud to nominate Bill for this 

prestigious award, and we are so pleased that he has received the recognition he so richly deserves. 

  

If anyone is upgrading or has an extra laptop lying about please let Nancy know.  Someone in the 

congregation would like to borrow it so they can watch the worship service online.  It can be returned 

after we return to in-person worship. 

  

Friendship in Faith is looking for a ROUND puzzle.  Speak to Linda Shaw if you have one to donate. 

  

ZOOM CAFÉ – “RAISE THE ROOF” PROJECT   

A thank you for all those who participated in last week’s Zoom Café in support of The Women’s 

Missionary Society’s “Raise the Roof” project.  And thank you to all of you who have supported this 

initiative financially.   The Nurse’s Roof Project will be ongoing for the next year.  If you have 

suggestions or need more information, please contact Judy.  The WMS also extends an invitation to 

anyone interested in joining the Mission Circle Zoom meetings.  Thanks!    

  

ST. PAUL’S ANNUAL MEETING   

The Annual Meeting will be held on March 21, 2021.  This meeting will be a combination of Zoom and 

in-person attendance.  Additional details will be shared once they are available.  

  

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER:  March 5, 2021 at 10:30 AM 

St. Paul’s Mission Circle will be organizing this event.  St. Paul’s is hosting The World Day of Prayer 

Service this year.  It will be available to you by ZOOM and the link to connect will be given out closer 

to the date (March 5).  The host country is Vanuatu (80+ islands in the South Pacific).  Most of you will 

remember it by its former name!  In addition, Peggy McArthur has prepared 2 kits for those who do 

not have internet access.  One kit will have a DVD with the service, the second will have a USB 

stick.  To access, phone 519-426-7796.  

  

“St. Paul’s Got Talent”      

It’s time again to share your talent.  Last year many of us enjoyed an exceptional Talent Show in the 

Church Lower Hall.  This year the show will be virtual.  We’ll look forward to song, instrumental music, 

magic, skits and more.  You can use your cell phone and video your performance in your own home or 

outdoors, following COVID-19 rules.  Forward your video to the Church or to Jay by February 

28th.  The date of the Premier Showing will be March 14, 2021.    Time:  TBA   Have fun planning your 

contribution to the show.  Watch for further details.  

  

TUMAINI CHILDREN’S FOUNDATION BOTTLE DRIVE  



Thank you to all of you who donated to the bottle drive.  Your support is much appreciated! 

  

THISTLE CLUB COOKBOOK UPDATE 

The Thistle Club would like to thank everyone who has shared their recipes.  They are still accepting 

recipes (especially for hors d’oeuvres and main dishes), so if you would like to send one in, please 

either email to sppc@kwic.com, drop off to the church mailbox or send by Canada Post. 

  

LENTEN GARDENS SERIES 

The Lenten Garden for Lent I will be available on St. Paul's Website .  Just go to stpaulssimcoe.com 

and check for it between the arrows  <       > on the rectangular box on the front page.  

  

 
  

Alternatively, you can access a direct link to Lenten Garden 1 here.   

  

Church Office Hours 

The office will be open frequently during the week, but a quick phone call prior to stopping by is 

recommended.  Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages and someone will 

get back to you as soon as possible. 

  

Contact Us  

Questions or comments, please contact sppc@kwic.com  or call 519-426-1845.   To unsubscribe, 

please click here.    

 


